LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 28, 2015
TO: Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor, Senate
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1406 by Schwertner (Relating to the protection of certain children through the
operation of the child safety check alert list.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Family Code as it relates to the protection of certain children through
the operation of the child safety check alert list. The bill would require the Department of Family
and Protective Services (DFPS) to notify the Department of Public Safety (DPS) that DFPS is
unable to locate a child after DFPS has attempted to locate the child for not more than 20 days.
Upon receipt of notification from DFPS, the bill would require DPS to enter certain information
into the child safety check alert list.

It is assumed any costs associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be absorbed
within existing resources.

Local Government Impact
No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 530 Family and Protective Services,
Department of, 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
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